Spring Celebration & Tribute Journal Honoring Mark Schiff, Shari Nerreau and Larry Levine

Dear Friends,

Our Tribute Journal, coupled with our festive Spring Celebration, serves as the major congregational fundraiser for the year. Your contributions to the Tribute Journal allow us to continue our service to Congregation B'nai Israel and the greater community. Success begins with you and your participation. Please show your appreciation for the many contributions Mark Schiff, Shari Nerreau and Larry Levine have made to B'nai Israel over the years by contributing to this fundraising opportunity.

We thank you in advance for your generosity and hope to see you at the Spring Celebration on Saturday, June 14! Sincerely,

Jill Elbaum, Joanne Lippman and Marcy Shinbaum Tribute Journal Co-Chairs

| Individual Tribute | | |
|--------------------------------------|---------------------------|---|
| Inside Front or Back Cover: \$2,500 | | My/our tribute or name to appear as: |
| Gold Page: \$1,800 | | |
| Full White: Page: \$1,250 | | |
| Half Page: \$625 | | |
| Quarter Page: \$360 | | |
| One-Eighth Page: \$240 | | |
| Gold Name Listing (name only): \$18 | 30 | |
| Name Listing (name only): \$72 | | |
| Other donation in the amount of: \$_ | | |
| Total Amount Enclosed: \$ | | I/we will email tribute to Chris at chris@cbibpt.org by May 16th. |
| Payment Information | | |
| You can mail in a check made payab | le to B'nai Israel, or su | bmit credit card information below. |
| Name: | | |
| Address: | | |
| Phone: | Email: | |
| Mastercard/Visa: | | |
| Evaluation Date: | Canada Cada | |

Please complete and return this form to Chris Rocha by Friday, May 16, 2025

For more information, please contact Chris at 203-336-1858 or chris@cbibpt.org